
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: New Permanent Upper School Campus Facility Project at 

773 Riverside Avenue, Clarksdale MS, 38614. 
 

We are excited to announce the commencement of a new Upper School Campus Facility 

project, aimed at expanding educational facilities and Clarksdale Collegiate’s impact within our 

community. Clarksdale Collegiate Public Charter School's new campus is set to be constructed 

at 773 Riverside Avenue, enabling us to reach our full potential of serving scholars in 

Kindergarten through 12th grade. 

 

Public Meeting Announcement: 
To offer more details and address any questions from the community, a public meeting will be 

held on Wednesday, March 27th at 5:30 pm in the Abrams Library on Clarksdale 

Collegiate’s campus (1012 W. 2nd St. Clarksdale, MS).  

 

We will present information detailing the overall project design and timing. The presentation will 

also include an introduction to key groups involved in the development, insights into the 

planning, execution, and expected outcomes of this project. 

 

Participation and Feedback: 
We encourage all interested members of the community to attend this meeting including current 

Clarksdale Collegiate families and families interested in their child becoming a Clarksdale 

Collegiate scholar. Your feedback and questions are important to us as we aim to ensure that 

this new development meets the expectations and needs of our scholars, families, staff, and 

overall community.  

 

Reach out to Amanda Johnson (ajohnson@clarksdalecollegiate.org) or Marquez Elem 

(marquez.elem@clarksdalecollegiate.org) with questions.  
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